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Monday 1st September 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
At The Levett School, we are committed to providing high quality education and improving outcomes for all of our 
pupils. Regular school attendance is vital for all children, but especially so for those who have struggled to engage with 
education in their previous school placements, so they are able to maximise their learning and achievement.  
 
At Levett School, in order for an attendance record to be deemed good, it must be 96% or above:  
 
• 100% Excellent Attendance 
• 96% Very Good Attendance 
• 90% Good Attendance 
 
If your child is off school, you must inform school on the first morning of their absence by 9:00am, giving the reason 
for the absence. It is appreciated that young people sometimes become unwell, but it is important to remain aware 
of your child’s attendance levels as frequent absence can have a serious effect on both educational progress and a 
pupil’s attitude towards school.  
 
The Levett School is required to make you aware of the potential consequences of your child not attending school on 
a regular basis.  
 
Doncaster Council will use legislation to enforce attendance at school where parents do not fulfil their duty to insure 
their children attend school regularly. This could mean a parent or carer enters into the Local Authority Enforcement 
Procedure which may lead to prosecution in the Magistrates Court. A parent or carer could receive a Parenting Order, 
a Community Order, a Curfew Order and/or a fine up to £2500. A parent or carer can also be issued with an Education 
Penalty Notice for any unauthorised absence under the Education Act 1996 Section 444 (1) or 444 (1a).  
  
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
Miss F Mooney 
Office Manager 

  



 



  

 


